
 



 

 
 

SAFER BEHAVIOUR, SAFER TRANSPORT, SAFER TRAVEL 
 
West Midlands Police, British Transport Police, Transport for West Midlands and Transport 

Operators make up the Safer Travel Partnership, which exists to make public transport in the 

West Midlands even safer by reducing anti-social behaviour (ASB) and promoting safer travel, 

responsible and respectful behaviour across the West Midlands public transport network.  

 

To promote responsible and respectful behaviour, in conjunction with our partner organisations, 

we have created a Passenger Code of Conduct, to re-enforce our expectations of acceptable 

behaviour when travelling by bus, train or tram.  When travelling in their uniform students are 

representing their school and bad behaviour aboard public transport gives the wrong impression 

to other passengers and your community.  It also discourages others from using public 

transport.  Students should be able to travel without having concerns for their own safety and 

we go through personal safety, making responsible decisions and also getting them to report 

anything that worries them when they travel.   

 

To support the Passenger Code of Conduct, it would be great to be able to visit your 

school/college and speak to students about travelling safely and ASB, perhaps as part of an 

enrichment or PSHE day?  Presentations can be in a classroom session or an assembly.  

These sessions have worked really well in getting students to think about their actions, the 

effect on other passengers and also to prevent low level incidents turning into something 

serious along with keeping themselves safe and knowing how to report anything that concerns 

them.   

 

If you are interested in booking sessions or further information, please contact:- 

 

Paula Shortland 
West Midlands Police  
Safer Travel Education Officer 
 
Email p.shortland@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk or paula.shortland@tfwm.org.uk  
 
Tel: 0121 214 7338 
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